fCSS | Family and Community

| Support Services
I County of St Paul

Dear County Counc il,

The County of St. Paul FCSS Board is Requesting that prior the council mak[ng a ﬁna[ decision
regarding the “old” Ashmont ﬁre hall they ]orovide FCSS the opportunity to ex]o{ore the buiio['mgs viabi[ity ﬁnf
a you’th center, Once all the relevant 'mformaﬂon is gathered the FCSS Board Chair will present the ﬁndiﬂgs

to Council,

Sincerely,

Dwight Dach,
FCSS Board Chair
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